Laura Temple (Itemple)

From: Anna Billingsley (abilling)

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 4:38 PM

To: Anna Billingsley (abilling)

Subject: Important message regarding use of AirBnB

The following message is from the Office of Administration and Finance.

On July 1, 2019, the Virginia Department of Accounts edited travel regulations and now
specifically prohibits reimbursement for the use of an Airbnb for Commonwealth business
travel. The Department of Accounts states that safety of travelers is a concern. According to the
Department of Risk Management, Airbnb’s have a significantly higher risk than staying at a
commercial hotel. At this time the University will not reimburse employees for lodging at an Airbnb
during business travel, regardless of the funding source.

If you have questions, please contact Julie Smith at 654-1614, or Paul Messplay at 654-1410.

This email is being sent to you in accordance with the UMW Broadcast Email Policy. Please do not respond directly to this message
with comments or questions, but to the office or individuals listed above.



